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Circular 035 
 
 

10 April 2024 
 
 

     Dear Residents, 
   
            
PRIVATE DOMESTIC WORKERS AND GARDENERS ACCESS INTO THE VILLAGE: 
 
In order for us to control access into the Village on a day-to-day basis, we require any resident who employs 
their own private domestic worker or gardener to have completed the access control applications and 
handed it into the office with a copy of their Id and a criminal clearance. 
 
If your application was successful, your domestic or gardener would have been issued with a barcoded 
access card that they can use at security to gain access to the Village. 
 
 
We have been experiencing high volumes of people at security arriving without their access cards and 
wishing to gain access to the Village.  Should your domestic worker or gardener not have the necessary 
paperwork in place, we cannot allow them access into the Village.  I would like to urge you to assist any 
such people to get their documentation updated and brought through. 
 
Lost access cards can be replaced at a cost of R50.00 that will be recovered from your levy account. 
 
Should you require any further assistance or information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 


